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Dear Praying Brothers and Sisters,

Thank you so much for your prayers and support this past month. God is blessing in .
tremendous ways! We have continued to stay busy, but are so blessed by each other.
We still marvel at the Lord’s goodness.

One recent blessing was having Emmanuel Baptist Church (the church I found out
about Leandra) take us on for support. We are now up to 74% of our needed
monthly support. The Lord is so good! Please continue to pray with us that we can
return to Papua New Guinea by January.

Another tremendous blessing was the Lord’s
provision of a Toyota Land Cruiser for us to buy
in Papua New Guinea. The vehicle is already in
country and exactly what we were looking for.
We cannot wait for the day when we are
navigating the mountainous roads of PNG
planting churches. The Lord has also provided
all the money we need to purchase it through
you. Thank you for your sacrificial giving.

Deputation travels this next month will take us to Tennessee, Pennsylvania, Virginia,
and West Virginia. Currently we are saving up money to buy appliances, household
things, and tools to ship over to PNG. We are trying to get these different items by
the beginning of November.

Please stay in touch. We love to hear from you. Also, please let us know how we can
pray for you.

For His glory,

TM%W&/LW Hawes
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